
Week Commencing: Monday 31st March 2025  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

‘Wow of the Week: The PTFA Easter Bingo and Raffle has raised an impressive £851.95! Thank 

you to the PTFA for organising the event and to all our families who supported.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Royles Brook Primary School Newsletter 
“Be Kind, Be Thankful, Be Ambitious” 

 

 

 

04.04.25 @ 15:15 – School Closes for Easter holiday  

 

22.04.25 @ 08:45 – School Opens for Summer Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Notices: 

Stars of the Week 

Ash – William 

Elm – Sophia 

Hazel – Oscar 

Juniper – Ava Mae 

Linden – Wezley 

Maple – Millie 

Oak – Chester 

Poplar – Nell 

Rowan – Bella 

Sycamore – Kylar 

Willow – Freddie 

 

 

 

Readers of the Week 

Ash – Elsie 

Elm – Pippa 

Hazel – Amelie 

Juniper – Nellie 

Linden – Maximus 

Maple – Max 

Oak – Arloh 

Poplar – Lily 

Rowan – Oliver 

Sycamore – Floyd 

Willow – Charlie 

 

 

 

 

It’s been another productive term at Royles Brook and we would like to thank you all for your 

continued support and wish you a very Happy Easter.  

When we return to school for the summer term, pupils have the option of wearing the summer 

uniform. Please see the website for the most up to date Uniform Policy.  

Spring Term Awards:  

Class Attendance of the Term – Juniper Class 

House of the Term – Sherwood 

Juniper Class and Sherwood House will select their reward at the start of the summer term.  

Important Dates 

A list of key dates for the 

academic year can also 

be found on the school 

website. 

 



 

Key Contacts 

Initial Contact 

Your child’s class teacher should be your first point of call and can usually help with 

most enquires. They are available at the start or end of the school day on the gates/ 

playground or via appointment. To make an appointment with your child’s class teacher 

please call the school office on 01253 821396 or email office@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Extended School Services Contact 

Stay and Play – Mrs A. Tauber – 01253 821396 or 07752 868674 

Safeguarding Contact 

Mrs D. Lambert – DSL and Senior Family Link Worker - 01253 821396 or 

flm@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs C. Williamson – Safeguarding Governor – 01253 821396 

 

 

Attendance  

Class Attendance  
 

W/C 31.03.25 

Overall 
attendance 

academic year 
24-25 

 

Class 
lates  
W/C 

31.03.25 

Ash 94.76% 95.56% 7 

Elm 94.09% 93.80% 6 

Hazel 96.30% 94.61% 3 

Juniper 99.60% 96.38% 6 

Linden 97.60% 95.62% 0 

Maple 92.67% 96.08% 2 

Oak 95.36% 95.39% 4 

Poplar 93.79% 94.80% 2 

Rowan 94.33% 95.94% 9 

Sycamore 95.19% 93.70% 17 

Willow 95.00% 94.19% 14 

Total 

 

95.27% 95.11% 70 

 

 

 

The Royle Raffle Winner! 

So many children earned a large number of raffle 
tickets for the attendance draw this term. 

The winner for spring term was Ada-Grace 
(Maple Class) who chose a Google Chrome 
Book as her prize! 
 
Thank you to all families for supporting attendance 
by ensuring children are in school and arrive on 
time. The Royle Raffle will continue next term with 
some big prizes up for grabs! 

100% attendance each week = 1 raffle ticket 
in the Royle Raffle draw! 

100% punctuality each week = 1 raffle ticket 
in the Royle Raffle draw! 
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